2/13/2018 City of Rochester Hills Mail - Fwd: Advisory Traffic and Safety Board Agenda 2-13-18

Christine Wissbrun <wissbrunc@rochesterhills.org>

SRR TN

Fwd: Advisory Traffic and Safety Board Agenda 2-13-18

Lori Hamilton <hamiltoni@rochesterhills.org> Tue, Feb 13, 2018 at 1:58 PM
To: Christine Wissbrun <wissbrunc@rochesterhills.org>

Here is the Dropiewski resignation.

Lori Hamilton

Department of Public Services
City of Rochester Hills
248-841-2492

---------- Forwarded message ----~w=--=

From: Dropiewski, Larry

Date: Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 3:33 PM

Subject: RE: Advisory Traffic and Safety Board Agenda 2-13-18
To: Lori Hamilton <hamiltonl@rochesterhills.org>

Lori,

I'm not sure how this is customarily handled, but | believe my participation on the Board must come to a conclusion
as | am no longer a Rochester Hills resident. Assuming this is the case, would this email suffice as my resignation, or is

something additional needed?

Perhaps an amendment to the agenda for discussion of my replacement would be appropriate.

I thank everyone for the kind consideration of allowing me to serve on the Advisory Traffic and Safety Board.

Best regards to all,

Larry Dropiewski
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